
Illness 
 

Please keep us informed if your child is absent or unable to 
come to school due to illness. The easiest way to let us 
know is to send a Seesaw message or phone the school  
office.  
 
 
There has been a lot of illness in the Nursery recently. We are encouraging 
the children to regularly wash their hands to try and prevent the spread of 
germs.  
 
If your child has been vomiting and/or has had diarrhoea, they can return 
to Nursery once they have been clear of these for 48 hours. 
 
Conjunctivitis— This is highly contagious. An anti-biotic eye drop is needed 
from the GP. Once they are using the anti-biotic drops, children can return 
to Nursery.  

Our Themes                
Shapes and Minibeasts 
 
Our colour 
 Yellow 
 
Helping your child 
• Read stories at bedtime. 
• Encourage the use of safety scissors at home—cutting in 

straight lines and around objects rather than snipping. 
• Click on a stationary object with a computer mouse. 
• Observe signs of spring when you are in the garden or on a 

walk 
• Use positional language—in, on, behind, below, in front, be-

side. 
• Encourage mark making and drawing. 
• Encourage the use of memory– pairs games, remembering 1-6 objects  
         after they have been covered up. 
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Library Visit 
 
Thank you for supporting our local library and applying for a 
membership card. We collected them on Tuesday 19th March. 
A short walk took us to see Anita again and find out where 
children’s books are kept at Woodstock Road Library.   
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Big Bedtime Read– Finished 
 
The Big Bedtime Read is now finished.  
 
Children will now be sent home with a pair of scissors to practise 
cutting skills and a bean bag to play throwing and catching.  
 
Please make sure the scissors are not used for cutting anything precious! 

Nursery and Year 1 Applications—Thursday 25th April 
 

Nursery: Notification of (Stage 1) outcome for Target Age application via 
email where one is held or by letter.  
 
Year 1: Parents/carers will receive application outcomes via email (where one 
is held) or by letter. 

Website 
 
The Nursery continuously adds more photographs onto the  
website. Share the images with your child so they can tell you 
what we have been up to! 
There are lots of lovely photos of our recent Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
and our monthly learning! 
 
 
Euston Street PS website —>Nursery page —>and you can see 
all our recent news and learning!  

Toothbrushes 
 
Toothbrushes were sent home before Easter holidays.  
In Nursery children are in the routine of brushing their 
teeth everyday after snack. Please continue to help your child practise good 
oral hygiene at home.  

Snack Payments 
 
Please remember to pay for snack each month on Eduspot.  

We appreciate you keeping up with these payments regularly—if you have any 

issues paying via Eduspot, please let us know! 

 
 
 


